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From the Desk of the Principal


From the Desk of Steven Pickett:

From the Desk of Elise Gardner:



Coming Events: Children Away From School: If your child needs to be away from school, please contact the school office before 9.30am  to let us know each day.  You can phone on 827 2187 or email at admin@kelstonprimary.school.nz or text us on 0211647819 -   Please  give us your child’s first and last name, room number and reason for absence.


	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


















Internet Banking – We are happy to receive school payments by Internet Banking.  Please remember to use your child’s name and reason for payment as your reference.  Account Number is ASB  123051 0387085 00.  Feel free to email us that you have paid – especially if it is close to the day of a trip etc.
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